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4 December 2022 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
You will have seen in the latest Whats Happening that an ‘Open Table’ 
available for you to join other residents and enjoy the day together if you 
do not have family or friends around for that day. 
 
ResCom will be decorating this table  on Christmas Day so if you would 
like to join this table, please indicate this accordingly when you book so 
that we are able to provide the right size table. 
 
If you need assistance in getting to the Club House for the event. Please 
advise Tswanelo when you book so that transport can be arranged. 
 

 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
 
 

RESCOM CHRISTMAS DAY LUNCH 
TABLE 
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